Safety & Compliance Consulting
29 Sweetman Lane
West Milford, NJ 07480-2932
Tel/Fax (973) 728-5141

November 1, 2000
GTK2000-FO05A

Attn: Linda Elliott / FCC Application Processing Branch
Re: FCC ID: EUNS220

Applicant: First International Computer Inc.

Correspondence Ref No: 16896

731 Confirmation Number: EA99151

Date of FCC E-Mail: 11/01/00

Type Product: Notebook Computer

Dear Linda Elliott:

This is in response to your email message regarding FCC fee needs to be paid before this application can
be granted.

Please be advised | filed the subject application and mailed Mellon Bank the FCC Form 159 with credit
card authorization on October 17, 2000. Attached find copy of Form 159 with credit card authorization.
Does your comment mean Mellon Bank has not yet processed this credit card authorization or does it
mean there is some unknown problem with the credit card authorization? Please confirm exactly what is
the problem to enable my prompt handling of this matter. Thanks you for your attention and cooperation
in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Mullen

Group Manager

Safety & Compliance Consulting
Tel/Fax: (973) 728-5141

Email: mullenr@bellatlantic.net




